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Matt Martin

From: Jeremy Davis <jerdavis14@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:36 AM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: Proposed property at Camp Polk/Locust

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mr MarƟn (City of Sisters), 
 
I would like to email to voice my opposiƟon to this proposed RV park on the camp Polk/Locust intersecƟon and the 
zoning change that goes along with it.  
 
My family of 6 lives close by and we are absolutely in opposiƟon to puƫng an RV park in that area for many reasons 
including increased traffic, noise, and the fact that it will quickly become an unpleasant “eye sore” in the community (are 
they going to put giant block walls around this one like the one entering town too). 
 
Jeremy Davis 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


